
Feedback on Memory Care Staff Interactions 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Facility Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Memory Care Staff Interactions 

Dear [Facility Name/Staff], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on my recent experiences 

regarding the interactions between the memory care staff and the residents, including my family 

member. 

Positive Observations: 

• The staff demonstrates a high level of compassion and patience, which has greatly 

benefitted the residents. 

• I have noticed the use of personalized communication strategies that effectively engage 

my family member. 

• The activities facilitated by the staff have noticeably improved the residents' moods and 

engagement. 

Areas for Improvement: 

• There were occasions when staff appeared overwhelmed and could not attend to 

residents' needs as promptly as needed. 

• More frequent updates regarding my family member's progress would be appreciated. 

Thank you for your dedication to providing quality care. I look forward to seeing continued 

improvements in the support offered to residents. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


